
From: bahern@rka.ie <bahern@rka.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 4:04 PM 
To: Joanne Crossland <Joanne.Crossland@CorkCoCo.ie> 
Subject: FW: Knocknagree 

 

Dear Joanne, 

Attached PDF’s of initial assessment. There is undergrowth about 30m down the road- 
restricting the RHS sightline to 42.8m.  
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